
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

The School Nursing Service will visit the school to offer pupils a nasal 
flu spray vaccine on 22/10/2025 

The NHS recommends that your child has a flu vaccination every 
year.  

It’s very important to protect your child from flu to make sure they stay 
as healthy as possible. The best flu vaccine for most children is a nasal 
spray. This is the vaccine that will be given on the day.     

The online consent form and additional information can be found 
here:  E- Consent Form Link   

To help make sure the vaccine is suitable for your child, and they don’t 
miss out, please take time to read the information and follow the link to 
complete the electronic consent form as soon as possible, before 
the planned vaccination date.  

The nose spray flu vaccine that contains porcine gelatine is the best 
protection against flu for children. If you want to have your child 
protected against Flu, but you do not want them to have the nose spray, 
you can request the gelatine free injection instead on the consent form 
and you will be invited to a clinic. If your child attends a NEWPORT 
SECONDARY SCHOOL they will receive their vaccine in school.    

  

Should you have any difficulties accessing the above link, please 
contact 01633 431685 for further support.   

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinktr.ee%2Fschoolfluab&data=05%7C02%7CKaren.Morgan2%40torfaen.gov.uk%7C5ce75257fdd54c76de2908de04e43723%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638953575387963401%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=079u39wqZHjwQBejEihop8TQ9CDIA11TaReulN9Q8bk%3D&reserved=0

